UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA
Inspector of Colleges S Floor, Centenary Building
Telefax-{033)-22572620 87/1, College Street
Phone-(033)22410071-74 Kolkata -700 073
(Extn.402, 464, 439)

Cr420-Circular - 04" August, 2017

To

The Principals / Teachers-in-Charge

to all the under graduate degree Colleges
affiliated to University of Calcutta

Sub : B 2

Madam [ Sir

In reference with the D.O.No.F.14.10/2017(CPP-I1) dated 21" July,
2017 from the Secretary, University Grants Commission (copy attached),
the undersigned is directed to request you to upload the accurate data
about your College on proposed "KYC" portal and ensure periodically
update, to help the student to choose the institution and the courses.

Hope, you will extend your co-operation to achieve this student
friendly initiative.

Yours faithfully,

- e, 3
w\'ﬁ'
Dy. Inspector of Colleges, C.U,
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D.0.No.F.14-10/2017(CPP-1) 21" July, 2017
Dear SirMadam,

“Know Your College (KYC)" portal is the long-term vision of Hon'ble Prime Minrster
Mr. Narendra Modi for creating an appropriate framework for the students seeking
vanous information about the educational institutions from a single window instead of
looking for different websites .

Accordingly, Ministry of Human Resource Development has launched the “Know
Your College (KYC)" portal which will act as one-stop shop for students and their
parenls across the counlry o help them make an informed decision on the choice of
nstitutions .and the courses. It seems that many institutions have not uploaded the
data about their respective institutions on the portal, The data uploaded on the
portal need to be clear and accurate.

Keeping in view the importance of the KYC ponal, | seek your personal induigence in
the matter and request you to kindly upload lhe accurate data about your esteemed
Institution an “KYG" pontal which should be updated periodically and also ensure the
same in your affiliated institutions and help the Government in successfully achieving
this student-friendly inttialive.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,
N
(Jaspal S.Sandhu)

The Vice-Chancellors of all the universities
Copy to:

ublication Officer, UGC, New Delhi for uploading on UGC website.



